
2021 Welcome Back Students Block Party 

 

BUSINESS ESU/FHTC Organization Registration 

The Welcome Back Students Block Party will be held on Monday August 23rd, 2021 from 5:30pm to 

7:30pm in downtown Emporia. 

This event allows businesses/organizations one booth space at the event. Materials available at the booth must pertain 

directly to the participating business/organization. This is a free event for current 2021-2022 members and student 

organizations. No non-member businesses will be allowed. Business and organizations need to contribute a 

door prize valued at least $25 (this does not apply to student organizations). Businesses/organizations can 

keep their door prize at their location for the winner to pick up between August 24th - 31st. If you would 

like to drop your prize off at Emporia Main Street for pick up, please make arrangements. 

Each booth space is approximately 12 ft. x 15 ft. You must provide your own table, chairs, electrical cords, etc. 

Main Street only provides the space. Anything else needed in your booth is the responsibility of the 

business/organization. 

Member businesses have the option to set up a booth in the 800 Block of Commercial Street or participate at 

their location. If you choose to participate at your location, you will need to be open until at least 7:30 pm that 

evening. 

Set up may begin at 4pm. Booth spaces will be marked on the street with the business/ organization. Please 

only set up in your assigned space. Event runs from 5:30-7:30pm. You will not be able to dismantle your booth 

till the event closes. 

 

Business     _________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Person_______________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Phone________________Email___________________________________________ 

If you are a member of Emporia Main Street and interested in participating, please contact Emporia Main Street 

at 620-340-6430 or e-mail us at mainstreet2@emporia-kansas.gov  as soon as possible!  

mailto:mainstreet2@emporia-kansas.gov

